THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES - OCTOBER 2024

A motion was made to accept the minutes of the October 2024 meeting by S. DeLaRosa,
seconded by Kevin Barlow, all were in favor of accepting the minutes.

PRESENT: V. Malley, R. Martin, M. Canino, Councilwoman O. Kornbluth, K. Barlow, S.
DelLaROsa, B. Galligan, K. Lacey, T. Londono, P. Martinez, B. Mendez, M. Weigl

BBL: V. Mallley reported there were three teams playing fall ball. The two 13U team were
in the play offs Seniors won Championship 14-3-1.

PAL: K. Barlow told the Committee there were two more softball games to go.
Baskeetball registration was finishing up. The new lights were intalled and working on
Pony field. The lights are now being installed on Mustang and Bronco.

DOMINO CLUB: Tournament taking place Sal. Nov 2. At VFW. 68 pairs of players are
participating. The Domino Club offers lessons to any resident interested in learning to
play. Itis the fourth Thursday of every month at Conlon Hall 7:30-10:00.

WRESTLING: Belinda told us wrestling is just getting underway.

JR. FOOTBALL: The junior team has | loss to undefeated Englewood. The Pee Wee team
is .500. Senior team not so good.

HALLOWEEN: The parade on Saturday afternoon was well atfended. Coopers Pond,
Haunted Halloween, Fri and Sat. Oct 25,26. The Committee had much discussion on this
at the September meeting but, between that meeting and the actual happening there had
been changes made without Committee input {once again). After much discussion at this
meeting, it was decided we learned some valuable helping points for next year. There
were disappointing mishaps this year, like times were there were few to no people
waiting and we had turned others away cause they didn’t have a scanned code and we
couldn’t make a waiting line. So, lessons learned. Complaints made, Also, other events
were taking place at same time, may need to check calendar closer. It was good weather
and those that got through it had a scary experience. Which was a good thing.

VOL. COACHES CLASS: THE NEXT COACHES CLASS WILL BE WED. DEC 4, FROM 7-10
PM. MORE THAN LIKELY AT BHS.

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE; NOV 25, 8:00

Respectfully submitted, Mariann Canino, Secretary



